
Notification on the change of the access route to Visa Section  
due to the Embassy building renovation work 

 
 

January 30th, 2019 
Embassy of Japan 

 
We would like to inform you that, during the following period, the access 

route to Visa Section will change due to the Embassy building renovation 
work.  
※Opening hours of visa counter will not change. 
 
Date：from Jan 31th(Thu) to Jan 5th(Sun), 2020 
New Access Route: Please see the following map. 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
(End) 

 


